

"Home of Beautiful Photography"

STUDIO PHONE 245-2898 RESIDENCE PHONE 245-4266 321 N. CARLISLE STREET BAMBERG, S. C. 29003

March 16, 1967

Cadet Capt. Billy McCue, Editor
"The 1967 Rebel"
Carlisle Military School
Bamberg, S. C. 29003

Dear Billy;

First, to you and your staff, my deepest thanks for allowing me to choose your 1967 "Miss Carlisle." Even if the task of selecting one, from so many pretty girls was difficult, it was a very pleasant difficulty.

Next, to all the young men of Carlisle, who entered girls in this competition, my congratulations on your good tastein femininity. All of your entries were attractive and any of them would have made a fine addition to the "Beauties Section" of your yearbook.

Since I began helping with the candid photography a few years ago, it has been with a great deal of anticipation, that I have looked forward to receiving a copy of "The Rebel" and this year it will be more so.

Thank you again for the privilege of selecting "Miss Carlisle," and my best wishes for a most successful year to all the cadets at Carlisle Military School.

Sincerely,

Toel W. Hand Ir.